IUSSP Announcement Communique le l'UIESP

Please Circulate
Workshop in Geospatial Analysis for Attaining the Millennium Development Goals and Sustainable Development 

Deadline for applications is Monday, February 23, 2009. Decisions will be announced on March 2, 2009.

The Center for International Earth Science Information Network (CIESIN) of The Earth Institute at Columbia University is now accepting applications for participation in a five-day training workshop in geospatial data analysis techniques for population and demographic research focused on attaining the Millennium Development Goals and sustainable development. Up to ten participants will be selected to attend the workshop. All workshop fees, travel, lodging will be covered for the selected participants along with a small per diem to cover meals. 

For consideration, please complete the application form, attaching all application materials, and send to the address listed below.  Please note: email submissions are preferred. This workshop will be held in English only and applications must be in English.

Complete description of the workshop and application form are available at: 
http://www.iussp.org/Announcements/9calls.php
Contact address: mbecker@ciesin.columbia.edu

This Workshop is made possible from a grant from the International Union for the Scientific Study of the Population (IUSSP).
